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U.S. AbilityOne Commission to Reschedule Town Hall on Draft Compliance Policies  

 

WASHINGTON, D.C., March 7, 2023 – The U.S. AbilityOne Commission will reschedule its 

virtual town hall on draft compliance policies, originally planned for March 8, 2023.  

 

The town hall is being rescheduled due to the funeral that day for disability rights leader Judy 

Heumann, who passed away on March 4, 2023. 

 

The Commission will announce a new date for the town hall soon. 

 

 


